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Pablo Rubio

Subject: FW: public notice/Aegis Business Investments/permit for entertainment

From: reneebe@charter.net [mailto:reneebe@charter.net]
Sent:Monday, June 16, 2014 4:15 PM
To: LBBIZ
Subject: public notice/Aegis Business Investments/permit for entertainment

City Council:
I have a concern about the possibility of an issuance of a permit for live entertainment located at 4115 
Viking Way  Long Beach 90808.  This is a neighborhood with houses and apartments located very close
to the venue.  Not only will there be parking issues but noise issues as well if this permit is granted. The 
permit will be great for the business but so wrong for the people who call this area their home.  This is 
just not the right place for a music venue.  Please consider voting NO for the request for the permit...we 
will all thank you!    Renee Belville 
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CORRESPONDENCE - Renee Belville
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